
SPECIAL BUDGET MEETING 

3350 VINCENT ROAD 

CLYDE TOWNSHIP HALL 

MAY 10, 2023 

 

Meeting called to order at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Pledge 

 

Roll Call:  Neruda, Manoleas, Voight, DeShon, Dortman absent, Turner, 

Compton. 

 

Public Comment:  None 

 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR 2023-2024 

 

The Board started going over the 2nd draft of the proposed budget of 2023-

2024.  Fine tuning all departments and line items. 

 

Discussion about the Planning Commission budget about using a planner to 

get the master plan updated and allowing extra funds for this task.   

Trustee Voight liked the idea that the Planning Commission was considering a 

professional planner to help out on this endeavor.  

 

Supervisor Manoleas made the announcement that he talked with Rod Cowan 

Monday night, and he wants to retire from the position of the Township 

Building Inspector. 

 

It was also mentioned that the water reliability study will be done by the Spicer 

Group.    

 

Discussion about the Township’s Master Plan and when was the last time an 

update was done.  It was believed that Kim Harmer was the last person that 

did this.  Clerk Turner will contact her. 

 

Went over various line items accounts to double check the numbers 

previously discussed. 

 

Public comment:  Michele Dedoe concern was about the on call issue 

pertaining to the DPW employees.  She enlighten the Board on some details 



on this issue.  It was mentioned that the Township attorney be present at the 

meeting to answers questions.  Supervisor Manoleas commented that he is 

working on this topic.   
 

❖ Motion by Supervisor Manoleas support from Trustee Neruda                        
to adjourn meeting.  Yeas: 7 Nays: 0 Motion carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:55 p.m. 
 

 
 
 

_________________________________  ______________________________ 
Respectfully submitted by   Ernie Manoleas, Supervisor 
Kathleen Turner, Clerk 


